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Guild General Meeting, April 4, 2023 

Laurel Manor Recreation Center 

President Ardie Wood opened the meeting at 7pm with The Pledge of Allegiance and recitation of The 

Guild Purpose.  Members who were new or attending The Guild Meeting for the first time were 

recognized along with April birthdays.   

The Charity Quilt for Showcase 2023 was made by the Riverbend Bobbins Chapter.  As a result of 

their aggressive ticket sales, funds of  $12,510.00 were collected.  Presentations of checks in the 

amount of $6,255.00 each were made to The Florida Sheriff’s Youth Ranches (Jane Grantham 

representing) and Wild Horse Rescue Center (Diane Delano and Alicia Kitay representing)   

Reports 

Secretary’s report is posted on the QGOTV.org website. 

Treasurer’s report is provided monthly to Chapter Presidents and available to any member. 

Membership – Membership is now at 1,209. 

Charities – No report from Maureen Huntley 

Honor Flight – Julienne Brodrick reported there are currently 74 veterans for the April 19th Honor 

Flight and she has enough quilts for this flight. 
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Cornerstone – Pixie Wilder said she has Cornerstone panels for anyone who needs them. 

Children’s Home Society – No report from Claire Creamer 

Pillowcases can be donated to A Quilting Palette, Sew Together and Florida Sheriffs Youth Ranches. 

M2M – No report from Pam Pike, see the QGOTV.org website for classes 

February 2023 minutes were reviewed and posted on the website.  Please read and report any additions 

or corrections to Janis Kloeffler at QGOTVSecretary@gmail.com. 

 

Programs  

VP Yvonne Wecker gave an update on Guild Programs and introduced tonight’s presenter, 

Katie Lewis, a Certified Shannon Brinkley Scrappy Applique Instructor.   

 

 

Katie told us about her discovery of quilt-making and took us through her 4 Steps process for 

scrappy applique.  Katie’s presentation highlighted the best foundation for scrappy and the 

various textures to achieve your design. She emphasized color wheel variables and spoke to 

color confidence in your designs.  Her classes are tomorrow.                             

 
 

There were three 50-50 winners, six Show and Tell winners and three Name Tag winners. 

The next Executive Board meeting will be April 18, 2023, 2pm at Laurel Manor 

The next general meeting of the Guild will be Tuesday, May 2, 2023 7:00 pm at Laurel Manor 

The host chapter for May 2, 2023 meeting will be Homestead. 

The meeting adjourned at 8:30 pm.   

Respectfully submitted, 

Julienne Brodrick 

Acting QGOTV Secretary 
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